

NR_key_name: 91DCAA26416EE5C68525646C00509618
SendTo: CN=Tom Samoluk/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo:
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo:
From: CN=Thom Wilborn/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 04/01/1997
DisplayDate_Time: 9:52:16 AM
ComposedDate: 04/01/1997
ComposedDate_Time: 9:40:13 AM
Subject: FBI Appeals

I found out this morning that we received the FBI letter withdrawing all pending appeals on March 26. Laura says that the person at FBI, with whom we must clear our release, will be out of the office until next week. Since State is also involved, I'm sure we'll have to run the release by someone at DOS. The problem is that going through this review process will probably delay the release another week. In the meantime, I'll go to work on it. The Lifton press release is on hold. David got it from Jeremy when he was editing it. As far as the Annual Report press release goes, it's awfully stale. Newsday and The Cleveland Plain-Dealer have written stories on the extension. The Washington Post is planning something. AP may do something on it, but I doubt it. The Annual Report, containing the recommended extension, has been in the hands of reporters for nearly a month. I continue to hold on to the press release, but it would stir little interest except among the reporters who didn't have enough energy to request an Annual Report.

Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: